
 
 

Centre of the Cell Summer School Application Form 

Centre of the Cell is pleased to host its annual Summer School. This year it will take place from Monday 28th July to 

Friday 1st August. 

Twelve Youth Members who are currently in Year 12 will be selected to participate in a range of science and health 

related activities in partnership with the Blizard Institute at Queen Mary University of London, such as: 

• Developing key skills in biomedical science  

• Exploring careers in science, health and research 

• Meeting scientists and healthcare professionals from the Faculty of Medicine and Dentistry, Queen Mary 

University of London 

• …And much more! 

In order to apply you must be available to attend the full week.  

Lunch and travel costs within London will be provided. 

First name  Last name  
    

Email  Mobile/Phone  
  
     

Borough/ 
County 

   

    

School/College  School year  

 

Subjects you 
are currently 

studying 
 

 



 
 
Please write a short statement (approx. 350 words) describing why you would like to take part, and why you think you 

would be a good candidate for the Summer School in the box below – or attach it as a separate document to this form.  

 



 
 
Please provide a teacher or tutor reference from your school / college below (approx. 350 words) – or attach it as a 

separate document to this form. We may contact this person if we require further information. Please provide their 

details below: 

Name:       Position: 

School Address: 

Email address:      Phone number:  

 

Please email the completed form to youthmembers@centreofthecell.org. 

If you are not currently a Youth Member you must also complete a Youth Membership Scheme Application Form 

which can be found on our website - https://www.centreofthecell.org/what-we-do/youth-membership-scheme/. 

The deadline for submitting this application is 9am on Monday 12th May 2025. Applicants will then be invited for a short 

interview between the 27th and 30th May 2025 to determine whether they will be offered a place on the Summer 

School.  

Good Luck! 

 

mailto:youthmembers@centreofthecell.org
https://www.centreofthecell.org/what-we-do/youth-membership-scheme/


 
 

Data Protection Notice   
This privacy notice explains how Queen Mary University of London (QMUL) collects and uses personal data of people 

who applying for this Summer School. It is in addition to QMUL’s Data Protection Policy. 

  
Why are you asking me for this? We are collecting this information to process applications and make sure the 
candidates are suitable and meet the selection criteria. 
What will you do with my data? We will store this information on a secure database until the end of the Summer 
School. In the short term, we will use it to help us assess if you meet the selection criteria. Unsuccessful applicant’s data 
will be deleted at the end of the application process. Successful applicant’s data will be used to monitor attendance 
during the Summer School. We won’t ever use your data to send you ‘spam’ emails.  
Who will you share it with? No-one outside of the application process. 
Will my data be safe? Yes, very safe. There are strict laws to make sure that we protect your personal details; we comply 
with the Data Protection Act and as of May 2018 the General Data Protection Regulation. 
Can I change my mind? Yes. You have the right to ask us to delete your data at any time, just email 
youthmembers@centreofthecell.org to do this. If you ask us to delete your data before the end of Summer School you 
will not be able to attend Summer School as we need the data for your attendance. You also have the right to ask us 
what data we hold about you. 
I’m still not sure… Please ask us about anything that concerns you or that is unclear.  
 

 I agree for my data to be used as described above. 

 I do not agree for my data to be used  
 

http://www.arcs.qmul.ac.uk/governance/information-governance/data-protection/
mailto:youthmembers@centreofthecell.org

